Cancellation Notice
Water and Sewer Commission

Regular Meeting of Monday, January 3, 2011

Please be advised the regularly scheduled meeting of the Water and Sewer
Commission scheduled for Monday, January 3, 2011 has been cancelled. The next
regularly scheduled meeting of the Water and Sewer Commission will be held on
Monday, February 7, 2011.

Tim May, Chairman of the Water and Sewer Commission



